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Yampa River Clean-Up Scheduled For Saturday, August 10 
Annual River Clean Up Coordinates And Engages Volunteers To Clean Up Yampa River 

 
STEAMBOAT SPRINGS, COLORADO-August 5, 2019-The Friends of the Yampa, City of 
Steamboat Springs, and Yampa River State Park are hosting a river clean-up event on Saturday, 
August 10, 2019. This event typically takes place in July, but due to the high water this year was 
bumped to August.   
 
This event is an annual effort that spans many 
miles of river, typically from Steamboat Springs to 
Craig and engages volunteers to give back to the 
Yampa River and to remind us all to respect the 
Yampa by keeping it clean and trash free.  
 
There will be two locations for participants to 
volunteer this year, one in Steamboat Springs, 
and one at the Yampa River State Park near 
Hayden. 
 
The Steamboat Springs event takes place from 
9 AM to 12 PM, meeting at the Little Toots Park 
on 12th Street in downtown Steamboat 
Springs.  After arrival, volunteers will be matched with a location that they can either walk, bike or 
drive to, and may be matched with others.  Wear adequate footwear for walking along the riverbank, 
bring gloves, and other clothes that match the weather. Expect mosquitoes, so long sleeve shirts and 
bug spray is suggested. Trash bags will be provided.   
 
A post clean-up pizza party will occur at Little Toots Park starting at noon sponsored by Soda Creek 
Pizza, Steamboat Coffee Roasters and support from Storm Peak Brewery. Otherwise, just show up, 
spread the word and bring all your friends.  
 
The Yampa River State Park clean-up will start at 9 AM at the main Yampa River State Park office 
downstream of Hayden, CO (6185 US-40, Hayden, CO 81639). Please contact Jacob Dewhirst if you 
are interested in participating 970-276-2062.  
 
In Steamboat Springs, Steamboat Coffee Roasters will have coffee for volunteers, Soda Creek Pizza 
will have pizza at the post clean up party and Storm Peak Brewery is supporting the post party drinks.  
 

-RespectTheYampa- 
 
Contacts 
Steamboat Springs:  

Kent Vertrees, Friends of the Yampa, 970.846.7933 or email 
Emily Hines, City of Steamboat Springs: 970.871.7031 or email 
Tara Cusack, City of Steamboat Springs, 970.871.7054 or email  

Hayden:  
Jacob Dewhirst, Yampa River State Park, 970.276.2062 
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